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Comments: Class 1 e-bikes should be allowed on all mountain bike trails. The specifying of 20mph top speed is

misleading as this is not achievable going up hill as the pedal assist motors are limited to a watt restriction. With

this limitation, e-bikes can not fly  up hills like motorcycle as some people suggest. E-bikes instead give a little

extra assistance to normal mountain bikers who need it. Not allowing these bikes on trails hurts and discourages

disabled, elderly, and/or weaker riders.


